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J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 1  

D a r l e n e   M a r q u a r d t ,  E d i t o r  

O r e g o n  H u n t e r  E d u c a t i o n  I n s t r u c t o r ’ s  A s s o c i a t i o n  

OHEIA NEW Board of            

Directors 

Chris Friend,  

President      pres-

ident@oheia.org  

 

Greg Barron, President-

Elect  / Past President                            

president-elect@oheia.org     

 

Darlene Marquardt,            

Secretary/Treasurer./

Webmaster                       

secretary@oheia.org           

webmaster@oheia.org  

 

Carl McGlothin,             

Special Projects                      

spprojects1@oheia.org  

 

Jim Marquardt, NE Director 

nedirector@oheia.org  

SW Director, VACANT 

Western Or. VP              

VACANT  

 

Brian Ferry, Central Oregon 

Director                          

centralordiretor@oheia.org  

 

Jered Goodwin,               

NW Director                                  

woregon@oheia.org  

 

Ryan Niehus                   

Director-at-Large           

atlarge1@oheia.org  

VACANT, SE Director eore-

The Mission of OHEIA is: "To Improve the Teaching of Safe, Ethical and Responsible Hunting"  

 

WE ARE STILL HERE! 

ARE YOU? 

I n s i de  t h i s  

i ss ue :  

OPENING  

PAGE 

1 

Past  President/ 

President Elect 

Article 

2-4 

Central Oregon 

Director article 

5-6 

Secretary article 6 

NE Director 7 

Renewal       

Application 

8 

  

  

We would like you, our members, to submit articles 
for our newsletter.   
 
Please email your submissions to our secretary, 
Darlene, by March 15, 2021. 
 
We need to hear from you.  What do you need from 
us?  
 
2020 was a quiet year and there hasn’t been much 
to report to you.  We hope 2021 has more to offer. 
 
Nevertheless, we are always here to help you with 
your instructor needs as well as learning about your 
successes both in the classroom and as you are 
hunting. 

OHEIA year is 

May 1—June 30 

NOTE: This photo was taken before Covid restrictions 

NOTE FROM YOUR PRESIDENT CHRIS: Chris’s internet has been 

down and the article he was going to send will come to you in an 

additional email. 
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A successful first period Bull Elk 

Hunt to make 2020 a little bright-

er! 

Immediate Past President - Greg Barron 
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GREG’S MESSAGE CONTINUED  
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 From your Central Oregon Director - Brian Ferry  
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Brian 

Thoughts from your secretary/treasurer/webmaster 

  

Darlene 

Marquardt 

Following ODFW man-

dates for safe teaching 
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 Merry Christmas and happy new year.  As everyone knows, a lot 

has happened in the last six months.  Darlene and I have put on 

two conventional classes with the rules and regulations that have 

been put upon us.  We have been fortunate at both our locations to 

have not only the classroom size, but the field day space as well.  I 

would like to hear from the other instructors from the northeast area on 

how they are coping with the rules that have been put upon us.   

Even though our class size has been limited even more to student at-

tendance, we are still going to continue with the conventional classes.  

Please send me your issues with teaching the classes.  My email ad-

dress is jimmmarquardt@gmail.com.  As your NE area director I want to 

know the issues that are arising with the rules and regulations that we all 

must comply with. 

I hope with the new year fast approaching (or it might be here by the time 

you get this) that we can find better ways to assist you in teaching your 

classes, whether they be conventional or field day settings.   

Again, we are looking for your hunting successes plus any new recipes 

you may have for preparing your venison steak or your elk burgers.   

In closing, always feel free to contact me by phone or email or even Fa-

cebook. 

Respectfully  

Jim Marquardt, your NE director 

541-969-4845 

See email address above. 

FB id is Jim Marquardt Dtm 

 

 From your NE Director  -   Jim Marquardt 

mailto:jimmmarquardt@gmail.com
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REMINDER:  OHEIA has a grant program 

available for all actively teaching OHEIA 

members.  Only OHEIA members are eli-

gible to apply.  Application is available at  

http://oheia.org/grantapplication.pdf 

 

 

 

 

HAVE you renewed your dues?  If not, 

please use the application below to send 

in your dues.  Best benefit for your money 

is the lifetime.  Then you will never have to 

remember to renew again. If you know an-

other instructor who hasn’t renewed dues, 

they might not have received this newslet-

ter.  Forward this page to them. 

Oregon Hunter Education 

Instructor’s Association, Inc. 

OUR MISSION:  "To Improve the Teaching 

of Safe, Ethical and Responsible Hunting"  

OHEIA 

  

OREGON HUNTER EDUCATION INSTRUCTORS ASSOCIATION 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

Check here if this is an information update only 

Check here if this is a renewal of membership      

 

NAME ____________________________________ INSTRUCTOR NUMBER ___________ 

ADDRESS ________________________________________________________________ 

City________________________________________________State _______ Zip_______ 

Phone ___________________County _____________Email________________________ 

 

Send this form to OHEIA treasurer, Darlene Marquardt.  Payable to Oregon Hunter Edu-

cation Instructors Association. 

827 North 5th Street, Athena, Oregon  

Or via email to darlene.marquardt@gmail.com (if updating contact information or paying by 

credit card) 

OHEIA needs your help in keeping our records up-to-date so if you have moved or changed 

numbers or email addresses please send this to update our records. 

http://oheia.org/grantapplication.pdf

